OFFICE OF

THE PRESIDENT

UNIVERSITY OF OREGON

EUGENE, OREGON 97403

telephone (code 503) 342-1411

June 8, 1970

Memorandum
To: President Clark
From: Hawk
At their meeting on Friday, June 5, 1970, the University Security

Advisory Committee voted to make three recommendations to you to correct
deficiencies in the security arrangements for use of University facilities:

1. That the Administrative Manual be amended to cover crowd control
at all campus events. It was suggested that the cost be added to the normal
rental charge where applicable, or assessed against the particular group
using the facility if the event is sponsored by a campus group.

2. That the Director of the Erb Memorial Union be included in the
Class 1 Administrator list of persons authorized to arrange for the presence
of police on campus.

3. That the Director of the Erb Memorial Union be a member of the
University Security Advisory Committee.
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